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30 April 2015

INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 15-023

oear I

Thank you for your information request, received on 9 April 2015. You asked us to provide
the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

“1. Did The Mayor of London direct LLDC to treat the state intervention involved in the
stadium lease agreement between LLDC and E20 Stadium LLP as not constituting state
aid?

2. Did The Mayor of London direct LLDC to treat the state intervention involved in the
financial contributions from the London Borough of Newham and LLDC to E20 Stadium LLP
as not constituting state aid?

3. Did The Mayor of London direct LLDC to treat the state intervention involved through
concessionary licences from E20 Stadium LLP to private undertakings as not constituting
state aid?”

| have provided our response to your request below:

The London Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) has conducted
searches for the information you have requested through the Legacy Corporation’s email
archive and fileserver. These searches confirm that the Legacy Corporation does not hold
the information you have requested. The Legacy Corporation has not received a Mayoral
direction which makes any reference to state aid.

All Mayor of London decisions and Mayoral directions are published by Greater London
Authority on their website: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/mayor/mayoral-
decisions, unless they have an agreed deferred publication date.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
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Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Woycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





